
June 2021 

Our fortnighty zoom meetings for all members have been replaced in the last month or so by outdoor sketching evenings.   

At the moment we are planning to start our weekly ‘actual’ art sessions,  as before,  from Wednesday 22nd Septermber 

2021 but that will depend upon the most recent Government information or restrictions.   

In the meantime,  we have an exhibition of paintings at The Haven,  in Hill Head until 31 July 2021. 

 

                                               

Sketching evenings 

Tania’s allotment in May 

     

Members at work……………………………………………….and the subject matter 

 

                  

Final work by Elaine    Sketches by Ian W        Sketch by Ian P 



 

Sketch by Tania 

Hardway,  Gosport in June  

            

Members preparing to be creative       Sketches by Ian P 

Rick’s garden in June 

            

Members enjoying social sketching 

 

 

Finished work by Elaine 

 



Stubbington village in June 

            

  Sketch by Tania                           Sketches by Ian P 

 

          
 

 

                   


